
 

 

 
March 26, 2020 
 

Miller Manufacturing Company Continues Operations as an Essential Business 
 
 
With yesterday’s “Stay at Home” order from Minnesota Governor Tim Walz, we want to reassure our customers 
that Miller Manufacturing will continue operations during this difficult time as an Essential Business performing 
work that is vital to the production or distribution of Food and Agricultural items critical to the raising of live 
animals and products essential to the raising of animals for food.  
 
As our nation and the world comes together to slow the spread of COVID-19, all organizations must do their 
part. By continuing our manufacturing operations we continue to serve vital industries and our country while 
supporting the economic recovery.   
 
As a proud Minnesota company, our top priority is the health and wellbeing of our employees. With that in 
mind, we are following recommendations from the CDC to create a clean and safe environment for our team as 
we continue manufacturing and distribution operations during this ever-changing situation.  
 
As Governor Walz said yesterday, “We’ll get through this together.” 
 
Thank you for support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dan Ferrise 
CEO, Miller Manufacturing 


